
Hello Sansome Families: 
 
Covid Update:  According to the latest information from Manitoba Public Health, 
individuals who have tested positive for Covid-19 should be isolating for 5 days.  They 
may return to work or school after the 5 days if symptoms are improving and there is no 
fever.  Individuals should wear a medical mask for the 5 days after their return to work 
or school.  Our schools are mask friendly environments and mask wearing continues to 
be recommended. 
 
The Sansome Climbing Wall is due to start construction in the very near future.  We 
hope that it is completed and ready for the students to try out before the end of this 
school year.  A huge thank you to Sansome Parent Council for their generous support in 
making this project happen this year!  
 
Parent Council will be holding their last meeting on June 6th at 6 p.m. via 
Teams.  Please e-mail henrietta.hoch@sjasd.ca or robert.bell@sjasd.ca for your 
invite.  May’s Fun Lunch will be on Friday, May 27th from Boston Pizza.  Thank you to 
the Parent Volunteers who came out for the last Fun Lunch!  We hope to see you back! 
 
Spring Photos of individuals and of siblings have been taken and proofs should be 
home soon. 
 
Spring Bus Ridership with all classes at Sansome has been held, in time for upcoming 
field trips.  On May 19th, our Grade 4’s and 5’s will be headed over to John Taylor Track 
for the Divisional Track and Field Meet.  Forms went home from Mrs. Starkell. 
 
Grade 5’s will be heading over to visit Lincoln Middle School on the afternoon of June 
24th.  This will also be an afternoon where Sansome students K-4, will have a chance to 
meet their new teacher for the fall and have a visit in their new classrooms. 
  
Grade 5 Farewell Celebration is tentatively being planned for the afternoon of June 
29th.  Details to follow. 
  
We continue to be on the search for additional Lunch Supervisors.  Anyone interested 
in joining us for an hour per day, please contact the Sansome Office at 204-889-
6000.  This is a paid position ($14.57 per hr).  We are also looking for Lunch Supervisor 
subs., so if you are able to help out a day or two per week, please contact us. 
 
Henrietta Hoch                 Robert Bell 
 
Water Bottles: Please remember to send your child with a reusable water bottle 
every day. The water fountain spouts are still closed but we do have no touch bottle 
fillers attached to the fountains. 
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SJASD Wheel Challenge 2022 May 20th to June 13th  
Please see the attached information letter and bingo card. 
 

Frequently asked questions 
What different types of ‘Wheels’ are allowed? 
Bikes, scooters, skateboards (longboards, penny boards etc), rollerblades and 
wheelchairs. 
  
Who can participate? 
Students and family members of SJASD. 
  
Who can enter to win a bike? 
Students of SJASD. 
  
How do I submit my card? 
Hand in your physical bingo card to your school or submit one virtually on. 
  
How many times can I submit a bingo card? 
One card per participant. 
 
Next Early Dismissal Day: Tuesday, May 17th. Students will be dismissed at 3:18 pm. 
Buses run approximately 30 minutes earlier. 
 
No School: Monday, May 23rd. 
 
Milk Store: Milk tickets are $1.00 each or a sheet of 10 for $10.00 and can be 
purchased in the office. Students can also purchase Kernels Popcorn at lunch. The cost 
is $2.00 per bag and the flavours are Butter Salt, White Cheddar, Salt & Vinegar and 
Dill Pickle. 


